Closure of Kirpatrick Fleming Church 2021

It is with deep sadness that the Kirk Session of Gretna Old, Gretna St Andrew's, Half Morton and Kirkpatrick Fleming Parish Church of Scotland announce the permanent closure of our Kirkpatrick Fleming Church building.
After seeking professional advice, the cost of repair far outstrips congregational resources, and the difficult decision was taken by the Kirk Session not to reopen the building.
The congregation is now being asked to vote on the sale of the building. To this end, every listed member and adherent will receive a ballot paper (either posted or hand delivered) between Sunday 30th May and Tuesday 1st June. You will be asked to vote either FOR or AGAINST the sale of the KPF building. Ballot papers should be returned to the manse at Gretna Green (again either by post or hand delivered) by Tuesday 8th June 2021 at 6.00pm.
We know that for many the church building is held with great affection within the community. It has been a place of gathering for many down through the generations, when families brought their children to baptised, held family weddings, and celebrated the life of loved ones within its walls. Many faithfully gathered for Sunday worship, and the children of KPF will especially have fond memories of their end of term services. 
We hope to hold a service of thanksgiving once we are through this Covid time to mark all its life and contribution to the community of KPF.
Meantime, should you have any questions about the closure of the building or the vote to sell, then please contact Rev Eleanor McMahon (07974 116539).
Any person who would like to check the status of their membership as a member or an adherent is also asked to contact Eleanor before the 20th May.

